
Double  Or  Nothing  2024
Preview
We’re back on pay per view and the card is looking like it
could go in a variety of ways. AEW is promoting this as a
triple main event with a rather interesting set of matches on
top, though your taste in the recent storytelling efforts may
vary. The good thing is AEW tends to focus on the in-ring
wrestling with its pay per views and that tends to go rather
well. Let’s get to it.

Buy-In: Thunder Rosa vs. Deonna Purrazzo

This is a feud that has been built up in recent weeks and now
we get to see what happens when they face off. Both of them
could use a big win and they are going to be given the chance
to make it happen here. Purrazzo has lost rather frequently
but Rosa is the bigger star and a former Women’s Champion.
That leaves you with a pair of viable options, which makes
this more fun.

I’ll go with Rosa to win here, as she is the bigger star and
could easily be moved into either Women’s Title picture. Rosa
has been driven nuts by Purrazzo in recent weeks and it should
be time to see her get revenge. Purrazzo is not exactly in the
best place either, and while I would like to see her win, it
makes  more  sense  for  Rosa  to  win  here,  as  she  has  more
potential to jump up the ladder.

Buy-In: Billy Gunn/Acclaimed vs. Brian Cage/Gates Of Agony

Here we have a match between two groups who are in rather
different places. Gunn and the Acclaimed lost the Trios Titles
not that long ago but they could not feel colder if they were
actively trying. They have nothing going on and it’s hard to
fathom them getting back to the top of the mountain anytime
soon. At the same time, Cage and the Gates aren’t doing much
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better, but that is pretty normal for them.

This almost has to be Cage and the Gates here, as they just
recently split from Swerve Strickland and need to get a win to
make themselves feel less worthless. Gunn and the Acclaimed
probably need the win more, but I don’t think I can picture it
happening. At some point the Acclaimed need to find something
to do away from Gunn and hanging another loss on them might
make them go in the right direction.

Jon Moxley vs. Konosuke Takeshita

This is non-title but if Takeshita wins, he gets a future IWGP
World Title shot. The whole thing is taking place because of
international wrestling politics, which makes it quite the
mess, but maybe they can tie it into Forbidden Door. For now
though, we should be in for a heck of a fight, as Moxley will
brawl with anyone and Takeshita is always a treat to watch no
matter what he is doing.

Since it’s Takeshita in a high profile match, I’ll go with
Moxley winning, making the stipulation an even bigger waste of
time. Maybe Don Callis helps Takeshita win, but at the end of
the day, AEW likes having Takeshita look great on the way to
big matches, put on a heck of a performance, and then come up
short. This should be a good one though, and hopefully they
get the chance to show just how good Takeshita is. Before he
loses.

Trent Beretta vs. Orange Cassidy

This is a rematch from a few weeks ago where Cassidy won the
first match against his big rival/ex-friend. That should mean
we’re in for a more violent match, but in this case we’re not
seeing any kind of special stipulation. Cassidy has an extra
reason  to  go  after  Beretta  following  the  attack  on  Chuck
Taylor, but right now he isn’t exactly getting a big chance to
get revenge.



I’ll go with Beretta winning here, as there is pretty much
nothing left for him to do at the moment if he loses. Beretta
has been built up as a pretty impressive heel as he went after
one of the most popular stars on the roster. That being said,
I’m not sure I can imagine Cassidy losing, even if it makes
more sense for it to happen. I’ll stick with Beretta here,
though him losing wouldn’t surprise me at all.

International Title: Roderick Strong(c) vs. Will Ospreay

This is one of the weirder matches on the show, as you do not
often see the champion feeling like such a huge underdog.
Ospreay has been presented as an ace since the day he debuted
for the company and there is no reason to believe that doesn’t
continue.  Strong  is  the  best  thing  about  the  Undisputed
Kingdom, but I’m really not sure how much that means.

Give me Ospreay to win here, as I’ll go with what makes the
most sense. I’m not sure I can imagine Ospreay losing so soon,
as there is a very good chance that he is going to wind up in
a top match at All In later this year. While the title is
beneath  what  Ospreay  has  been  doing  lately,  maybe  he  can
elevate it up a bit. Ospreay wins here, as he is a few miles
ahead of what Strong is doing.

TNT Title: Adam Copeland(c) vs. Malakai Black

Their feud is about the title, a weird obsession with being
creepy,  and  Black  stealing  Copeland’s  wedding  ring.  In
addition to all of that, the match is going to be in a barbed
wire steel cage, because we’re going to be seeing something
rather  violent  and  insane.  Or  it  winds  up  being  a  huge
disappointment, which is a tendency with big gimmick matches
around AEW.

I’ll take Black winning here, as he needs to do something
other than lose over and over. His team has been wrecked over
and over by Copeland but giving him the win and the title
should help things out quite a bit. It should be a violent



match, but maybe Kyle O’Reilly comes in to cost Copeland the
title for some reason or something like that. Either way,
Black needs the win here more than Copeland, though it should
be a violent war no matter what.

Trios Titles: Bang Bang Gang(c) vs. Death Triangle

It’s nice to see actual teams competing for the titles, as
there are only so many viable options to come after them.
While Death Triangle feels like a relic of the past, they do
at least look like a heck of a threat to come after the
titles. This has the potential to be a heck of a fight, and if
they go completely insane, it will have a chance to steal a
lot of the rather large show.

I’m thinking the Gang retains, as there is little reason to
suggest that Death Triangle will stick around. The three of
them are often leaving in one way or another and it would be a
bit of a stretch to put the titles on them. The Gang doesn’t
have much else going on, but seeing them carry that many belts
around is kind of amusing. The champions retain here, and
hopefully they do it in an awesome fight.

FTW Title: Chris Jericho(c) vs. Hook vs. Katsuyori Shibata

This is one of the more controversial stories in AEW at the
moment, as Jericho is doing a weird condescending heel deal
where he tries to be all nice but the fans are sick of him
because it isn’t that good. He is also taking credit for
everyone’s success, including Hook and Shibata. That makes for
a rather odd match but here we are anyway, with the title on
the line.

I’ll go with what makes sense in such a triple threat and say
Jericho retains, likely after one of the other two does all
the work for the finish but Jericho steals it. That would be
the logical way to go for what he has been doing lately, but
I’m not sure how well it will be received. Jericho is trying
something new at the moment but that really doesn’t mean he is



making it work. It should be enough to retain here though.

Women’s Title: Toni Storm(c) vs. Serena Deeb

I’m not sure I can explain what Storm is doing at the moment,
but she seems to be feuding or dealing with Mina Shirakawa,
Mariah May and Deeb all at once. This feud seems to be the
most personal of the three, as Deeb has attacked Storm’s knee,
with Storm promising revenge. The quality of the match is
going to depend on how serious Storm takes this, which could
go in a bunch of ways.

As messy as Storm’s situation is, I’m not sure I can imagine
her losing here so we’ll say she retains. Storm has a lot
going on at the moment and while Deeb can wrestle a good match
with anyone, I can’t picture her winning the title. Looking at
everything else Storm has been doing, it is clear that she has
a lot going on and I don’t think she is going to lose the
title before she gets there.

TBS Title: Willow Nightingale(c) vs. Mercedes Mone

Here we have the first of the three main events and while it
might not seem like the biggest match, it has definitely been
treated incredibly seriously. That being said, your mileage
may on how Mone has been doing as she has only been so
interesting since showing up. Maybe she can knock it out of
the park here, but I’ve only been somewhat interested in what
she has been doing since debut.

I’ll likely regret this one but I’ll actually take Nightingale
to win here. She’s the one the fans want to see right now and
while  AEW  loves  itself  some  heels,  it  would  feel  like  a
horrible idea to take the title off of Nightingale. I’m sure
Mone is going to get the title sooner than later as AEW has
poured a lot of money into her, but having her come in and
take the title in her first match would not feel right. I’ll
take Nightingale in a pick I’m pretty sure is going to be
wrong.



AEW World Title: Swerve Strickland(c) vs. Christian Cage

Strickland is the star that the AEW fans chose and yet he
might be the third biggest story in the company right now.
It’s a shame as he could be in for a great story, but instead
we’re getting Cage seeking revenge for Strickland attacking
Nick Wayne a year ago. That might be logical, but it doesn’t
exactly make for the most thrilling situation. Strickland gave
Cage a good beatdown on Dynamite, though we need something a
bit better to make it work.

There is almost no reason to believe Cage is winning here, as
he seems much more of a person there to give Strickland a nice
win. That is a perfectly fine way to go, though Strickland is
only going to be able to get so much when he is so far from
the top of the company. Hopefully that changes after this, but
for now it should be Strickland retaining in a good match.

Elite vs. Team AEW

Whether it goes on last or not, this is absolutely the main
event of the show. It’s Anarchy In The Arena, which should be
a wild brawl all over the place. The big story here would seem
to be the return of Tony Khan, who popped up in a car on
Dynamite to bring Darby Allin, and a flamethrower, to the
show. That’s certainly a way to go and it has me worried about
what we’ll see.

While there is a very good case for this being the end of the
evil Young Bucks, I’ll take the Elite to win and continue
their dominance. What scares me the most is the idea of Khan
joining the team in some weird Vince McMahon/Eric Bischoff
deal, but if that doesn’t happen and Khan is back, I’m not
sure why it should continue anyway. Either way, the Elite win
and I’ll be scared about how it happens.

Overall Thoughts

There is potential here for this to be a really good show.



While the storylines have been hit or miss as of late, AEW has
an  incredibly  talented  roster  who  can  pull  off  some  near
miracles. If they are able to do that here then we should be
in for a strong night, but they are going to have to nail
quite a few things, especially near the top of the card. That
main event could go in a few different ways though and odds
are that is what will get the focus after the night is over.

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

AND

Remember to check out Wrestlingrumors.net for all of your
wrestling headline needs.
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